
 

 

 
 

 
14th February 2020 
 

Trade Notice 
 

                                  Re: Capitaine Tasman v24 Blank Sailing 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
Pacific Forum Line (PFL) wishes to advise that following extended Chinese New Year holidays linked to 
Coronavirus, adjusted schedules which in some cases have seen significant rectification measures or indeed 
blank sailings all of which have resulted in significantly reduced volumes into Fiji, that PFL will undertake a 
blanking of the planned Capitaine Tasman v24 round voyage. 
 
All cargo booked for the Capitaine Tasman v24 will be allocated to the Capitaine Dampier v158. 
 
The Capitaine Tasman will resume her schedule position from v025 northbound commencing in Tauranga 
27th Match 2020. 
 
Please find our forward schedule as follows; 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Thank you in advance for all your support and understanding, should you have any points of clarity please 
do not hesitate to contact your regional Customer Service Team. 
 
 
Kind regards, Pacific Forum Line                                    www.pacificforumline.com 

http://www.pacificforumline.com/

